On April 18, 2018 Margarete Stegmüller (1941–2018) passed away unexpectedly and much too soon.
[bookmark: _GoBack]After the death of her husband, Wolfgang Stegmüller (1923–1991), Margarete Stegmüller avidly established and sponsored an award for the promotion of outstanding junior researchers in Analytic Philosophy, which since 1994 has regularly been awarded to three laureates every three years in honour of her husband. The funding of the award was always reliably secured by Margarete Stegmüller. Today the Wolfgang-Stegmüller-Award is one of the most prestigious international awards for young talents in Analytic Philosophy.
The GAP mourns the loss of Margarete Stegmüller, with whom we have lost a benefactor, a great patron and a passionate supporter of junior philosophers.
